
HAMPTON FALLS DEPOT ROAD SUB-COMMITTEE  

TOWN HALL – MONDAY, 11/29/21 - 5:30 PM 

 AGENDA 

1. CALL TO ORDER  

2. ROLL CALL 

3. PUBLIC MEETING 

A. Updates –  

1) Member Assignments: Alex Dittami – Chair; Larry Smith - Vice Chair; Beth Forgione - Secretary 

2) Correspondence & Communications; Sub-committee Roster; Parks & Recreation Commission Charge to Sub-
committee; Suggested Impact & Evaluation Topics; Distribution of Information obtained by prior Depot Road 
Committee. 
 

3) Status of the Recommendations made to the Selectmen by the prior Depot Road Sub-committee 

4) Public Testimony – Interested Groups & Private Citizens 
 

B. Discussion 

C.  Assignments & Resolutions: 3rd Party Contact Assignments for Sub-committee Members. 

i. DES (Kirsten Howard, Coastal Resilience Program Coordinator and Kevin Lucey, Habitat Program Coordinator 

ii. Rockingham County Planning Commission - Scott Bogle, Sr Transportation Planner 

iii. NH Seacoast Greenway Coordinator  

iv. Audubon Society 

v. Seacoast Rail Trail -Jay Diener - jdiener@shea4nh.org 

vi. Other organizations - People 

D. New Business: 

i. Should we recruit additional members? 

ii. Publication of meetings, minutes and activities  

iii. Assignments & Resolutions:  

iv. Other? 

E. Review & Approval of Previous Minutes: NA 

F. Next Meeting: Dec. 20, 2021 @ 5:30 PM – Town Hall 

G. Adjourn 

  

mailto:jdiener@shea4nh.org


Recreation Commission Charge to Sub-committee  

1. All meetings are open to the Public 

2. All documents produced at and or introduced at a Meeting will become part of the Town Record. 

3. The Sub-committee and its members have the authority to contact, question and collect information on behalf of 

the Town. Neither the Sub-committee nor any of its members have the ability to make any contract or commitment 

on behalf of the Town or incur any expenses, by way of personal reimbursement or the application of Town Funds. 

4. Charge from P & R to Subcommittee 

a. Determine what P & R, DAC and any other recommendations to be implemented 

b. Determine scope and action going forward 

i. Meet with DES (Kirsten Howard, Coastal Resilience Program Coordinator and Kevin Lucey, 
Habitat Program Coordinator and RPC Scott Bogle, Sr Transportation Planner­ 
NH Seacoast Greenway Coordinator for their recommendations and suggestions 

ii. Grant possibility for implementing a scope of work plan for Depot Landing 

iii. Second grant possibility for plan and implementation 

c. Subcommittee to report back to P & R by March 1, 2022 
d. The sub-committee can modify the scope, if needed, with approval of P&R 

 

 

Suggested Impact & Evaluation Topics 

The Sub-committee will consider, evaluate and report on, to the extent possible, the current and future impact in the 

following area that any concept may have on the Town of Hampton Falls:  

A. Environmental;  

B. Economic (monetary obligations, real estate taxes, business environment etc.);  

C. Recreational;  

D. Educational & Historical;  

E. Traffic & Safety.  

 

 


